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Ballum Camping

Ballum Camping is open and we continue to adhere to the guidelines of the authorities.
Since we are in contact with many people during the day, we would like to take care of
ourselves and, last but not least, of each other.

Our sanitary facilities (toilets and showers) are open, including the shared kitchen, the
washing machine room, the living room and the lounge in the period of April til October. In
the winter some of our facilities will be closed.

Keep a good distance from each other (at least 1 meter), especially indoors. We ask for a
maximum of 5 guests at the reception / in the shop at the same time. There is no mouth
protection requirement.

Remember to wash / disinfect your hands frequently and carefully check that you cannot
use toilets in the caravan / motor home to reduce the risk of infection.

The campsite area is really spacious, your pitch is also very spacious, but of course we ask
everyone not to gather in tents / caravans or in the campsite facilities.

In addition, outdoor activity is very healthy. So use our beautiful area for hiking and cycling.

On arrival at the campsite, you do not need to show a vaccination certificate or negative
test.

If you would like to have a Covid-test done during your stay, there are plenty of options in
the area. This is well organized, free, simple and fast.

Kind regards,
Linda und Klaas de Weerd



